Hi, my name is Vincent Turchetta and | live in Cuyahoga. I'm submittimg this testimony against
the bill as it is a harmful bill all around. This harms trans, nonbinary, and intersex Ohioans, and it
does not belong in our state’s budget. Please reject this cruel and unnecessary provision.

Even with this hateful and harmful addition aside, the budget bill goes on to hurt those that need
the budget the most. Low income persons and families. If you really want to help, add on a
wealth tax to those making over 500,000 or something.

Please don't be complicit in causing further harm to trans and low income families by restricting
their identity or taking needed funds from them.



